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10th September 2021 

  

Dear Parents  
 

Phonics Stay and Play  

 

We would like to invite you to a Phonics session on Thursday 30th September in the Key Stage 2 Hall. This 

workshop will give you some insight into how we teach Phonics and Reading in school and will also give 

you some practical ideas and resources which you can use with your child at home. It will last 

approximately 30 minutes.  

 

If you would like to attend please complete the reply slip below and return it to your class teacher as soon as 

possible. There is a limit on numbers so we are running two sessions please select the session that is best for 

you and we will do our best to accommodate this. We will contact you to confirm your time and 

arrangements for arrival 

 

 We look forward to seeing you and giving you lots of practical ways of helping your child at home. 

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs C Allen and Mrs D Berry   

EYFS Class Teachers 

 

Phonics Stay and Play  30th September 2021 

 

 

I would like to attend the following Phonics Stay and Play on Thursday 30th September (Please tick one of 

the following:  

 

                             9am                                      10.30am  

 

  

 

Name: ________________________________________________ (please print) 

 

Child and class: _________________________________________ ( please print) 

 


